EDWARD MARDIGIAN
6400 PrRopucT DRIVE
STERLING HEIGHTS, MICHIGAN 48077
(313) 939-9410

March 22, 1973

Mr., Haik Kavookjian

Armenian Cathedral Building Project
630 Second Avenue

New York, New York 10016

Dear Haik:

I just returned from Florida to find your letter of March 8 asking for some
financial assistance. You certainly know by now that I would be the last one
to let you down, I don't have a great deal of cash lying around, but I scraped
up $15, 000, which I hope will be of some help to you,

I hope that you and Mrs, Kavookjian are in the best of health and spirits, and
I am looking forward to seeing you soon,

Sincerely,
Edward Mardigian
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